
Give your child the experience of a lifetime . . . 
 

The world has become smaller and more 
interwoven than ever. It is increasingly important 
that our young people grow up with a knowledge 
of and an appreciation for the countries outside of 
our borders.  
 
The Greater Lansing Exchange and Lansing 
Regional Sister Cities Commission (LRSCC) have 
teamed up to offer your middle-school child a 
special opportunity to visit Asan, South Korea. 
Asan is a sister city of Lansing; similar in size, but with many interesting 
cultural differences.  
 

Exchange students from Mid-Michigan will travel 
to Asan, with chaperones, and experience the 
wonders of South Korean culture; visiting 
historical villages, eating authentic South Korean 
food and staying with carefully selected South 
Korean host families. They will make new friends 
and have an adventure they will never forget. 
 
Space is extremely limited for this unique journey. 
Partial scholarships are available, courtesy of 
LRSCC and Fifth Third Bank.  

 
  

. . . A trip to Asan, South Korea! 
 
July 7 to July 15, 2012 
 
Please contact Coordinator Dr. Won 
Song for more details at 517.614.3636 
song@msu.edu; or Director Dr. Lee 
517.719.6600 lee2@msu.edu 
 


